Letter No. 26

From: Cabreira-Johnson Family <cabjohnsonfam@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2012 6:49 PM

To: RoseBowINFLComments

Subject: Comment

I am a resident of East Pasadena and am in favor of having an NFL team use the Rose Bowl. The economic benefits to
the city far outweigh what | view as the petty concerns of the people who own the multi-million dollar homes around
the Rose Bowl. Not having use of the Arroyo facilitates for a few days out of the year are minor.
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3.0 Responses to Comments

Letter No. 26: Cabriera-Johnson Family
Cabriera-Johnson Family
September 24, 2012

Response 26-1

The City acknowledges your input and comment. The comment will be included as part of the record and

made available to the decision makers prior to a final decision on the proposed project.
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